


November 2, 2015
Re: Moriah Stern

Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Moriah Stern’s application for your program in Clinical Psychology. Moriah is an outstanding candidate who cares a great deal about research psychology and the ways it can help people lead happier lives. She has a broad range of knowledge and loves doing scientific research. 
I have known Moriah for several years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. I first met Moriah when she took my large Soc 152A course (the Sociology of Human Sexuality) and did an Honors Contract to do extra research on Sexuality in the American South. In talking with her about her research, I came to know Moriah quite well. She always had intelligent and thoughtful observations. She wrote a very thoughtful paper, showing that she has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. She does her own work on time and continually performs at the highest level. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will find her work to be superb.
In summary, I think Moriah is a truly amazing person who will make many valuable contributions to clinical psychology. She will do a stellar job at any tasks she takes on. Moriah is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. She is a cheerful and positive person with a great personality and I know she will make amazing contributions. Moriah is a dynamic and energetic person and her voice and face sparkle with enthusiasm. Moriah earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

